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19th December 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

We would like to say an enormous thank you for buying the books that your child has been using to enrich 

their learning during the Autumn term.  These quality texts have been fundamental in supporting and 

consolidating their learning across the whole curriculum.  

In the Spring Term, we will be issuing the title of the first book that your child’s class will be using to support 

their learning.  We will ensure that you are aware when each book is being used by posting a message on 

your child’s eschool page.  Some classes are continuing to use books from the Autumn list and will 

commence with the Spring collection when they are ready.  

Also if you are thinking of recycling your books, Hughenden Primary School would be very appreciative of 

your donation.  We will make sure your gift is recognised by an inscription on the inside cover of the book  

The following year groups will start the book listed below in the Spring Term.  If your child’s class isn’t 

listed, they are continuing with their previous book. 

Y3 - Pebble in my Pocket by Meredith Hooper and Chris Coady 

Y4 – Gregory Cool  by Caroline Binch 

Y6 –  Sheep Don’t Go To School edited by Andrew Fusek Peters Illustrator, Markéta Prachatická 

(Bloodaxe Books) 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
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